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Subject:  NextEra – Seabrook ASR-Related Questions [2016-SST-0548]
 
 
Dear Ms. Grinnell,
 
I received your emails to me dated July 21, 2016, and I am writing to acknowledge their
receipt.  Your emails have been entered into ADAMS and will become a public record
(ML16207A078 and ML16207A087) shortly.  Once public, your incoming email can be
located by searching for accession number (ML#) at the following internet address:  
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
We appreciate your questions.  I have complied questions from the following emails
received from you since June 2016 into one list.  These were emails to:  Mr. Mel Gray
(ML16187A130); Ms. Angela Buford (ML16193A376); Mr. John Lamb (ML16197A002);
and, Mr. Fred Bower (ML16202A105, ML16202A113, ML16207A078 and ML16207A087). 
 
I am currently coordinating with staff in the NRC’s Region I and Headquarters offices to
provide you with a consolidated response.  We will respond to your list questions when we
are able and likely within 30 -60 days.  In addition to responding to you directly, we plan to
file our response to you in ADAMS and make it publically available. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Fred Bower
USNRC Region I Branch Chief with Oversight Responsibility for Salem, Hope Creek and
Seabrook
| 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, STE 100, King of Prussia, PA 19406 |
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